
Full Day Kindergarten  

Registration has Started! 

 

If your child is 4 or 5 by  

December 31st, (and who are 

not previously enrolled) then 

he/she is eligible for our Full 

Day  

Kindergarten program. 

 

Please come to see Mrs.  

Eustace for a registration 

package as soon as possible. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This is an exciting time of year 
at Franklin Road as we move 

into Term 2 and into the 
Spring. 

 
Here are some upcoming 

dates and events that will be 
of interest to you: 

 
The School Family Travel 
Planning Survey is due on 
Monday March 9th.  Fill out 

the survey on-line and return 
the form to school.  Forms will 
be placed in a draw for 3 great 
prizes:  A 50 dollar gift card to 

National Sports, a 25 dollar 
gift card to No-Frills or a 

Spring Gift Basket. 
 

Our joint Linden Park/Franklin 
Road School Council Meeting 
will be at 6:00 p.m. on March 

30th. 
 

Officer Vilika Zafirides will be 
joining us on Tuesday March 
28th for a Social Media and 
Cyber Bullying presentation 
for students from Grades 5 

through 8. 
 

Our Spring Open House will 
be on Thursday May 14th 

from 4:30-6:30.  Food trucks 
will be coming  -  Mark your 

Calendars! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

J. Robertson-Heath 
Principal 

 

Bring on the Sun! 
 

On Friday March 13th, we will 
be welcoming the sun back to 
Franklin Road.  Students are 

encouraged to dress in  
appropriate beach wear/

Hawaiian style items.  Dig out 
your sunglasses, grass skirts, 
beach hats and t-shirts so that 

we can say…….. 
 

GOOD BYE WINTER 
HELLO SPRING!!! 

 
We will be doing a fun day of 

activities for students in all 
grade levels in the Franklin 
Road gym.  Mrs. Noiles and 

Ms. McGowan will be  
organizing this activity day with 

the help with of the Grade 8 
leadership group.  

 
There will be an afternoon 
dance for the Intermediate   
students that will include a  

costume contest, limbo contest 
and hula hoop contest. 

 
Nut Free “Sun”daes will be on 
sale for the whole school for 

$1.00. 
 

March Break 

Just a reminder that March 
Break takes place from March  

16th to 20th.  The students 
will return to school on Monday 

March  23rd. 
 

Lost and Found will be put out 
for students to look at next 

week.  All items that are not 
claimed will be donated after 

the break. 
 

As well, locker and desk clean-
out will take place on  

Thursday March 12th.  Please 
be sure to bring a bag to take 
home any of your items that 

have been kept in your locker, 
that should be at home.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal Mrs. J. Robertson-Heath 

Superintendent  Mr. Prendergast 

Trustee  Ms. Danko 

 


